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Educational Futures
The annual conference of the

Philosophy of Education Society of Australasia (PESA)

1-4 December 2011

North Shore, Auckland

We hear a great deal of talk about ‘the future’ of education.  The future, we are told, will require new technologies, fresh approaches to teaching and learning, and innovative changes in policy and practice.  This discourse often lacks a critical edge and assumes, to a greater or lesser extent, that there is just one future for all.  This conference seeks to probe beneath the surface of such claims, setting them in their broader social and intellectual contexts, while exploring a range of possible educational futures.  Links between the past, the present and the future will be investigated, and prospects for philosophy of education as a field of inquiry will be assessed. 

The conference will feature papers in the following areas, among others: 

· The future of philosophy of education 

· Past, present and future: philosophical perspectives 

· Utopia, heterotopia, dystopia, and education 

· The arts and educational futures 

· Future policy directions in education 

· Change of climate and climate of change in education.  

Philosophical papers on other educational themes will also be welcomed. Alternative equivalent abstract proposals for exhibition or arts-based performance (e.g., dance, drama, music/sound, visual art) will be considered. They will fulfil expected acceptance criteria equal to that of paper proposals.
The PESA conference provides a supportive environment for the presentation and discussion of scholarly work in education.  Presenters come from many different parts of the world and draw on a wide range of philosophical traditions and perspectives.  Postgraduate students and others new to philosophy of education are warmly encouraged to participate. 

Papers addressing the conference theme will be considered for publication in special issues of Educational Philosophy and Theory and Policy Futures in Education. 

Further information on conference grants, refereed papers, working papers, registration, accommodation, and transport will be made available in early 2011. 

